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ed for the Swap Meet as well.  Tables are al-

most sold out already, which is very early, so 

bring everything you got. 

Club Officer nominations: 

President: Dave Windom 

Vice President: Bob Treinen 

Secretary: Sharon Diaz, Bob Beatty 

Treasurer: Mark Pentony, Jack Mitchell 

Safety Officer: Tom Strom 

Board Members: Dick Robb, Jeff Sterba, Paul 

Fleming 

Raffle: Bill Judge won the raffle for a Sig Cap 

232. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:31 pm 

The September Club Meeting will be held on  

Thursday, November 9th, 2017 at 7:00pm 

Location: PUD 3 Skookum Room 
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Thursday, October 12th 2017 

Meeting was brought to order at 7:05 pm 

Jack Mitchell read the Treasurer Report:  The 

club made $6404 at Oysterfest.  The expenses 

were $3223.60, which gives the club a profit of 

$2394.18. 

Sharon Diaz thanked everyone for volunteer-

ing their time and hard work for making Oys-

terfest a great success. 

Club members gave feedback on Oysterfest.  

One suggestion was to have club shirts at the 

food and exhibit booth.  Dave Windom was 

going to look into the shirts next week. 

Dick Robb gave an update on the upcoming 

Swap Meet.  Volunteers are needed Friday, 

November 3rd at 11:00 am at the Olympic 

Museum for set up.  Raffle donations are need-

C l u b  M i n u t e s  

The club’s 3rd year of Oysterfest is in the 
books.  The final total revenue was $2532.23.  

That is an amazing success! Can’t wait to do it 
again next year. 

The Exhibition Booth was very successful once 

again.  The club has at least 2 new members 

for 2018 from the event.   

Special thanks to all of the volunteers who 

made this year’s event so amazing.  It’s be-
cause of the volunteers that make the event 

so successful.  Those who volunteered were 

Dick Robb, Mark Pentony, Jack Mitchell, Son-

ny Lewis, Ken Nelson, Bob & Georgene Ma-

2 0 1 7  O y s t e r f e s t  U p d a t e  

S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 The next club meet-

ing will be on 

Thursday, Novem-

ber 9th, 2017 at 

the PUD3 , 

Skookum Room. 

 RCSouthsound.com 

Swap Meet is Sat-

urday, November 

4th from 9:00 to 

3:00 (See page 6) 

 The Dawn Patrol 

was a great suc-

cess. So great, that 

we are doing it 

again November 

12th, 2017.  Bring 

any plane and fly it. 

 The Annual Christ-

mas Party is Thurs-

day, December 

14th, 2017 at the 

Lake Limerick 

Great Hall (See 

page 4). 

 Ballot for 2018 

Club Officer’s is on 
Page 5 

 2018 Membership 

dues are $75 until 

January 1st, 2018. 

Dues are $100 

thereafter. 

 Indoor Flying dates 

will be posted in 

the near future. 

son, Stacy Myers, Bob & Sue Treinen, Bonnie 

Beatty, Amanda Diaz, Cameron Diaz, Jeff 

Sterba & Kay, Justin Roberts, Willie Grover, 

Jody & Sharon Diaz, Jim Good, Ivan Robbins 

and Bill Judge, Paul Fleming, Dave Windom, 

Rob Koenig and Troy Lanning. 

Special thanks to Mary Daggett for sharing her 

wisdom, kindness and selfless love.  Her guid-

ance this past 2 years has had an immense 

impact on so many levels.   

With love and appreciation, 

Sharon Diaz 

Oysterfest Committee Chairman 



 

 

The Dawn Patrol was a great success. So great, 

that we are doing it again November 12th, 2017. 

The location is Sanderson Field beings that the 

event is open to all flying aircraft, and the weath-

er is iffy. Paul Fleming will be Contest Director 

again, and the event is sanctioned. 

Dick Robb and Cameron Diaz have collaborated 

to make a collective coin for the event.   

It’s a $5.00 landing fee, lunch, coffee and hot 
cocoa is included.  Potluck dishes are always well 

received and greatly appreciated.   

We will be having a Winter Star 
Party to observe the Geminids 
Meteor Showers on December 
14th 2017. Club member Mike 
Jones will do the presentation.  
Any members that would be 
willing to donate there telescope 
would be greatly appreciated.  

Viewing this event requires late 
evening-early morning observ-
ing and of course, the weather 
could kill the whole endeav-
or. The Star Party is tentatively scheduled weather permit-
ting.  

The Geminids meteor shower event will produce 100 to 120 
meteors per hour at its peak. 

P a g e  3  

D a w n  P a t r o l ,  G o l d e n  A g e  &  

E v e r t h i n g  E l s e  F l y  I n  

A n n u a l  C h r i s t m a s  P a r t y  &   

G i f t  E x c h a n g e  

The Christmas party approaches! (December 14th at the 

Lake Limerick Great Hall, 790 E. Saint. Andrews Drive 

Shelton, WA 98584) There is no cost, participation in the 

gift exchange is not mandatory!  

Gift exchange, Hobby gifts for the men and ladies gifts for 

the women unless you are a flyer too : ) $10 limit, this is 

just for the fun of it.  

The Christmas dinner is Pot luck, The club is providing the 

Turkey and Ham. What ever else is up to you! Contact Sha-

ron Diaz and let her know what you are bringing so we can 

try to coordinate. The 

venue is reserved from 

4:00 to 8:00 pm.  Set up 

will be at 4:00 if you 

would like to help, Party 

starts at 6:00.  

S t a r  P a r t y  F o r  t h e  

W i n t e r  M e t e o r  S h o w e r s  

It will be cold and people are not going to 
be too thrilled about sitting out in the dark 
awaiting things to happen. Viewing begins 
to get potentially good after 9pm with the 
constellation Gemini well overhead by 
then.  

We will provide a campfire/smores and hot 
cocoa to warm up as we ap-

proach 9pm. Jody Diaz will provide a portable gas fire pit 
which would be perfect for a campfire. If anyone else is inter-
ested in providing gas fire pits it would enhance the experience 
immensely. Then when things get active, we simply turn off the 
fires and settle in for a night's viewing. 



 

 

Sanderson Field RC flyers 2018 Election Ballot 

Ballots will be counted at the November 9th club meeting, Ballots received after that time will 

not be counted. 

 

President 

☐ Dave Windom 

☐ ______________________________ 

Vice President 

☐ Bob Treinen 

☐ ______________________________ 

Treasurer 

☐ Mark Pentony 

☐ Jack Mitchell 

☐ ______________________________ 

Secretary 

☐ Sharon Diaz 

☐ Bob Beatty 

☐ ______________________________ 

Safety Officer 

☐ Tom Strom Jr. 

☐ ______________________________ 

Board Alternate (Vote for 2 out of 3) 

☐ Dick Robb 

☐ Jeff Sterba 

☐ Paul Fleming 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

2018 Membership dues are 

$75 until 1/1/2018, $100 

thereafter.  If you pay by mail 

send your dues, proof of 2017 

AMA membership and a self 

addressed stamped envelope 

to the  

 

Treasurer: Jack Mitchell 

P.O. Box 1393 Shelton WA 

98584  

President...........................Jody Diaz ................. ........(360) 490-2461 

Vice President ..................Bob Treinen ................ ....(360 532-9219 

Treasurer...........................Jack Mitchell ....................(360) 462-0232  

Secretary ...........................Sharon Diaz.....................(360) 490-0191 

Safety Officer .............. ....Tom Strom Jr. ...................(360) 350-0181  

Board Members  

Board Member.................Jody Diaz..........................(360) 490-2461  

Board Member.................Bob Treinen......................(360) 532-9219 

Board Member.................Jack Mithchell..................(360) 462-0232 

Board Member.................Sharon Diaz. ....................(360) 490-0191 

Board Member.................Tom Strom Jr....................(360)350-0181  

Alt Board Member ..........Dick Robb   .......................(360) 427-4521  

Alt Board Member ..........Chuck Kentfield ...............(360) 866-9473  

Club Officers 

Club Webmaster: Bob Beatty 360-426-5601 


